[image: image1.wmf]Greenwood Primary School

Wood End Way

Northolt

Middlesex

UB5 4QG

Telephone: 020 8422 9630/020 8864 7265

Email:        sohagan2.307@lgflmail.org
Website:     www.greenwoodprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs K Silvester 
Required ASAP Summer term 2024  
Admin Assistant 
Grade 5

Full time 35 Hours Per Week (8.30am – 4.30pm)

Term Time Only 

For Summer term 2024, we are looking to appoint an admin assistant to join our experienced administration team at Greenwood. 
What are the school looking for?
The successful candidate will

· Have experience of running effective reception support, ideally within a school environment but not essential

· Have excellent administrative and organisational skills

· Have experience on SIMS and/or ICT literate.

The school can offer

· A supportive and friendly team of staff

· Opportunities to develop you skills and expertise

Greenwood Primary is a welcoming, happy and successful school in Northolt. We offer a supportive environment for both staff and pupils. 

Ofsted October 2022 reported that Greenwood is a GOOD school. The report states,

	“Staff, including those at the start of their careers, are overwhelmingly positive about leaders’ care and consideration towards their workload and well-being. They feel valued and trusted, and appreciate the opportunities provided to help them develop further in their careers.”


If you are interested, application forms are available from the school office or via e-mail during term time sohagan2.307@lgflmail.org.  or via our website during the school holiday. School visits are actively encouraged. 
http://www.greenwoodprimaryschool.co.uk/vacancies-2/
We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. The successful applicants will require an Enhanced check from the Disclosure and Barring Service and satisfactory references. Further information can be found at: https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/disclosure-and-barring-service.

Closing date: Friday 19th April 2024 at 12.30 p.m.
Interviews:     Monday 29th April 2024 
The school reserves the right to research shortlisted candidates on social media platforms and the internet, and the recruitment panel may take this information into consideration during the recruitment process.
